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April 8, 2025 
 

Mark Schaefer, Government Affairs Specialist 
Orenco Systems, Inc. 
814 Airway Ave. 
Sutherlin, OR   97479 
 
Subject:  Product Registration, Orenco Systems, Inc., M-Series tank M1000P/G and M1500 P/G 
 
Dear Mr. Schaefer: 
 
The Division of Environmental Health has completed a review of a registration application for the 
subject products.  This information was submitted pursuant to Section (7).(HH) of the Subsurface 
Wastewater Disposal Rules for registration for use in Maine. 
 
This letter amends the line of Orenco Systems products that were approved in my January 2025 
letter to add the M-series tanks M1000P/G and M1500 P/G 
 
Orenco Systems. Inc. Septic Tanks 

Orenco’s watertight M-series tanks are made from molded dicyclopentadiene (DCPD).  These two 
tanks are 1,000-gallons and 1,500-gallon capacity.  The M-series M1000P/G and M1500 P/G tanks 
comply with the uniform plumbing code, the international plumbing code and the IAPMO/ANSI 
Z1000-2019 standard. 
 
On the basis of the information, the Division has determined that the Orenco Systems, Inc. product 
line is acceptable for use in the State of Maine, provided that the various products are installed, 
operated, and maintained in conformance with the manufacturer’s directions and applicable sizing 
and installation requirements of the Maine Subsurface Wastewater Disposal Rules. 
  
Because installation and owner maintenance has a significant effect on the working order of onsite 
sewage disposal systems, including their components, the Division makes no representation or 
guarantee as to the efficiency and/or operation of Orenco Systems, Inc. products.  Further, 
registration of these products for use in the State of Maine does not represent Division preference 
or recommendation for this product over similar or competing products. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (207) 287-5695. 
 

     Sincerely,  
 

             
           

Alexander L. Pugh 
Sr. Environmental Hydrogeologist 
Subsurface Wastewater Unit 
Drinking Water Program 
286 Water Street, Augusta, ME  04333 


